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M I S S I O N A R I E S  T O  W A L E S

Dear Pastors, Churches, and Friends,

Fall—the season of change. The leaves are changing into
vibrant hues. The weather is cooling. We’re seeing the shift
from summer activities to harvest festivals and even Christmas
festivities. And as we witness these changes, we are aware of
the upcoming changes in our own lives. A new country. A new
home. A new language (sort of). While we are excited and
eagerly anticipating our move to Wales, we are also preparing
ourselves for the realization of beginning a new life in a new
place. In that, one of the most comforting promises we cling to
is the fact that God never changes. Though everything around
us may be different, new, and even foreign, God is always the
same. As He has led us to this point, so will He continue to
guide us in our new ministry in Wales. We can trust in His
faithfulness today because He was faithful yesterday.  

 October has been another busy month for us. We’ve been in
North Carolina, Virginia, Maryland, New Jersey, Pennsylvania,
and Ohio. We’ve had the privilege of being in several missions
conferences in addition to many one-day meetings. A couple
of churches have taken us on for support, while several others
indicated they would likely do so soon, which would bring us
very close to 100%.  

 During all the traveling, the transmission in our motorhome
died, and it is currently in a shop in Maryland being repaired.
The blessing is that we were only a couple of hours away from
Dana’s aunt and uncle in Delaware. Not only were they kind
enough to allow us to stay with them a couple of days while
we made arrangements for our motorhome repairs, but they
also loaned us their motorhome to use while ours was in the
shop. So, after taking an afternoon to grab stuff from our RV
and move it into theirs, we resumed our schedule, not missing
a single meeting. Is that God or what?

 We were also able to purchase our plane tickets this month.
It’s official—we’re scheduled to leave for Wales on January
18th. The Lord blessed us with some reasonable flight prices
and arrangements, so we’re very thankful for this provision.
We’ve been in the process of getting our sponsorship papers
in order so we can then work on our visas, but honestly, it’s
been challenging to find the time to get these things done
between all the meetings and traveling. We would appreciate it
if you would help us pray for the strength, stamina, and time to
get everything done decently and in order and not to stress out
about the many last-minute details.

 As always, we thank you for your love, prayers, and faithful
support. You have been a blessing to us in so many ways!

Contact:  2wales4christ@gmail.com
130 Summit Dr. Easley, SC 29640

864-905-4671



Sending Church:  Bible Baptist Church
P.O. Box 1544 Pickens, SC 29671



Mission Board:  

Macedonia World Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517

In Christ's Hand,
Jason and Dana Rongione

October 2021 

Welsh fun fact:



The national symbols of Wales are the
 leek and the daffodil. 

Travel Expenses

Plane tickets - $3,500
Shipping - $2,500
Visa & fees - $5,000
Vehicle - $7,000
Housing - $2,000
Furniture - $3,000 
Drivers training/UK license - $3,000

Total - $26,000 

If you would like to donate toward our
transition to Wales, you can do so
through our mission board.  Just
mark the gift "Shipping/Travel."
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